
Harvest Assembly

If you are able to donate any canned or dried food we will 
be accepting donations from Monday 16th October.  

Please pass anything to your child’s class teacher at the 
start or end of the day.

This year we will be passing our Harvest Festival Donations 
to the Salvation Army.


